Sandx Oberbroeckling

From: Mike Cole <mcole@bennettexplosives.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 7:11 AM

To: Sandy Oberbroeckling

Subject: Jan. 2024 Blasting Permit

Sandy

Bennett Explosives Inc. would like to request a Blasting Permit from the city of Dyersville for the Month of Jan. 2024.

Thanks

_l'l- Mike Cole
B e n n e General Manager | Bennett Explosives
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